August 11, 2020



Dear URS Families,
We are preparing to open the school on Tuesday, September 8th.  I thought we would share some more information to help you get prepared.  More information will be shared with you before the start of the school year, but some information is time sensitive.    
Here is a copy of the plan we rolled out to start off the school year.  
Please be aware of the following important information:
· All students attending in person learning will be required to have their temperature checked upon arrival and periodically throughout the school day.  
· All students attending in person learning will be required to wear a face covering or mask during the school day. 
· Anyone returning to the United States from another country will be required to quarantine for 14 days before returning to school. 
· School start times will be staggered for each grade.  Please see the plan for that information.  
· Students will enter the building immediately upon arrival and go directly to their classroom. 
· Arrival doors will be specific to each grade.  More information will follow.
· Students will not be eating lunch in the school.  Any student that receives a lunch will be provided their lunch at the end of the school day.
· Some grades will try to have students outside for large portions of the day.  Please dress your child(ren) appropriately.
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  We are doing our best to open our school in the safest possible way for our students and staff.  
Sincerely,
 
Michael Maguire
Superintendent
Union Ridge School District 86

